

NAME: _____

DATE: _____

SCORE: _____ /50

A  Listen to the conversation between two friends, Yasmin and Rob. Circle the correct answers.

- | | |
|--|--|
| <p>1 How big is the city where Yasmin lives?</p> <p>A It's small.</p> <p>B It's big.</p> <p>C It's very big.</p> | <p>4 What is the normal price of the movie tickets?</p> <p>A \$7.50</p> <p>B \$8.50</p> <p>C \$9.50</p> |
| <p>2 Does Rob like shopping?</p> <p>A Yes, he does.</p> <p>B No, he doesn't.</p> <p>C We don't know.</p> | <p>5 What day does Yasmin usually go to the beach?</p> <p>A Friday</p> <p>B Saturday</p> <p>C Sunday</p> |
| <p>3 What day of the week are the movie tickets cheap?</p> <p>A Tuesday</p> <p>B Wednesday</p> <p>C Thursday</p> | |

_____ / 10 (2 points each)

B Circle the correct word.

EXAMPLE: I go to a *museum* / movie theater to see a movie.

- 1 I go to a *restaurant* / *bookstore* to eat pizza.
- 2 I go to a *movie theater* / *café* to have tea and a cookie.
- 3 I go to *college* / *a hospital* to study to be a doctor.
- 4 I go to a *zoo* / *bookstore* to buy a dictionary.
- 5 I go to a *mall* / *hospital* to go shopping at a lot of stores.
- 6 I go to a *café* / *zoo* to see monkeys.
- 7 I go to a *museum* / *mall* to see paintings.
- 8 I go to a *restaurant* / *hospital* to see a doctor.

_____ / 8 (1 point each)

C Cross out the word that does not belong.

EXAMPLE: forest tree beach

- 1 beach mountain ocean
- 2 river lake desert
- 3 hill mountain island
- 4 flower lake plant
- 5 island ocean flower
- 6 plants snow mountain
- 7 ocean river flower

_____ / 7 (1 point each)

D Circle the correct answers.

EXAMPLE: There's a / some supermarket near my school.

- 1 There's / There are a hospital in the city.
- 2 There is a / an restaurant near my home.
- 3 There are a / no colleges in the city.
- 4 There are a / a lot of animals in the zoo.
- 5 There are a / some monkeys in the forest.
- 6 There's / There are people in the café.
- 7 There's a lot of / an snow on the mountain.
- 8 There are no / a good movies to see at the movie theater.

_____ / 8 (1 point each)

E Complete the sentences with the correct form of the noun in parentheses ().

EXAMPLE: There is a river near my city. (river)

- 1 There are some _____ in the forest. (tree)
- 2 There are no _____ in my city. (park)
- 3 There are no _____ near my city. (beach)
- 4 There is some _____ on the mountains. (snow)
- 5 There is a lot of _____ in the lake. (water)
- 6 There is an _____ in the ocean. (island)
- 7 There are a lot of _____ in the park. (flower)

_____ / 7 (1 point each)

F Read the travel post. Then read the questions and answer the questions.

Sabah ... the perfect holiday!

We are all very busy people. We work, we have families, we play sports, and we go out with friends. But we sometimes need to enjoy our free time, to have fun and to relax.

Why not go on vacation?

Sabah is on the Island of Borneo. It's a very nice place to visit because there are islands, beaches, forests, and animals. A lot of animals!

If you like animals then go to the forest. In the forests, there are some birds, and a lot of other animals. The name of the forest is Rafflesia Forest Reserve. It is interesting because you can see the biggest flowers in the world there. They are very, very big!

If you like nature, you can go to the mountains. You can be very close to nature and you can go to the top of the mountain and see all the island.

If you want to relax you can go to the beach. There are a lot of beaches and you can sit on the beach and look at the ocean. Here you can really relax!

You can stay in a lovely apartment near the beach. There are ten apartments and they have a dining area, a living room, a kitchen, a bathroom and three or four bedrooms. The furniture in the apartments is all new and very comfortable.

Come to Sabah! Come and relax!

- 1 Where is Sabah?
- 2 What can you see in the Rafflesia Forest Reserve?
- 3 What can you see from the mountain?
- 4 How many beaches are there?
- 5 How many apartments are there?

_____ / 10 (2 points each)